
NHS ANNOUNCEMents 
Wednesday, January 24, 2018 

 
 

Seniors! Monday- January 29, Project Graduation meeting at 6 pm in the 

library. 
 

Reminder: Black Studies Association meeting will be held on Thursday, January 25th at 
4PM in room 302. 

 
Jan 24th is NHS Johnnys’ spirit night!  From 5PM-8PM come support the Falcon Line and help send 
them to Hawaii. A portion of your order will go to their trip! 
 
Falcons!  Do you have talent?  Then come audition for the first ever Northwood's Got Talent on 
Thursday, February 1st. Audition information packets are available with Ms. Stewart, Mr. Mills 
and the front office!  Any and all talents are welcome, so show us what you've got!   
 

STUDENTS: Thursday, January 25th, is the Key Club Spring Blood Drive.  You must be 

at least 16 to donate.  If you would like to donate, please pick up a permission 

form from Mrs. Mitchell (3B), Mr. Aker, or the front office.  All permission slips are 

due on Monday, January 22nd by 3 pm.  You may only donate during an elective 

period.   

 
THE SPRING CLASS OF DRIVERS EDUCATIONS STARTS FEBRUARY 5TH – 16TH FROM 

3:45PM – 6:45PM. THE COST IS $475 (CASH OR MONEY ORDER ONLY). PLEASE SEE 

MRS. MOORE TO MAKE YOUR PAYMENT. YOU MUST BE 15 YEARS OR OLDER TO SIGN 

UP. 

 

LUNCH MENU:  BEEFT TIPS OVER BROWN RICE OR TURKEY AND CHEESE SANDWICH 

 

REMEMBER STUDENTS: THE DIFFERENCE BETWEEN A GOOD DAY AND A BAD DAY IS YOUR 
ATTITUDE! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


